
 

Page 1 of 1 

 

 

CITY COUNCIL MCINTYRE SUBCOMMITTEE MINUTES 
OF JUNE 18, 2020 MEETING 

 
The June 18, 2020 meeting of the McIntyre Subcommittee was held by Zoom. 
 
Present were Chair Peter Whelan and Councilors Deaglan McEachern, John 
Tabor and Paige Trace.  In addition, present were City Manager Karen Conard, 
City Attorney Robert Sullivan, and Legal Administrator Synthia M. Ravell. 
 
Chairman Whelan opened the meeting at 2:10 PM.   
 
There was no public comment. 
 
Councilor Deaglan McEachern made a motion to enter non-public session 
to discuss the litigation of SoBow Square, LLC v. City.  The motion was 
seconded by Councilor Paige Trace and on unanimous vote of the 
Subcommittee the meeting was moved to non-public session.   
 

The minutes of the nonpublic session are contained in a sealed file. During 
nonpublic session no motions made, no votes were taken. 

   
On a single motion made by Councilor Deaglan McEachern, seconded by 
Councilor Paige Trace, the Subcommittee voted unanimously to leave the 
non-public session, approve the minutes of the May 29, 2020 meeting, seal 
the minutes of this non-public session, and adjourn the meeting.  A roll call 
vote was unanimous 4-0 and the meeting adjourned at 3:34 PM. 
 
 
 
Date:  _______________    __________________________ 
       Peter Whelan, Chair 
       McIntyre Subcommittee  
 
 
Minutes taken by Robert P. Sullivan, City Attorney 
and Synthia M. Ravell, Legal Administrator 
June 18, 2020 


